
SEE SOMETHING SAY SOMETHING

CASA Kane County,  Regional Office of Education, The Sheriff’s 
Department and the Kane County States Attorney’s Office are 
committed to protecting children. We ALL have an important part 
and together we can save lives.

COURT APPOINTED 
SPECIAL ADVOCATES (CASA) 
CASA Kane County is a Guardian ad Litem, nonprofit volunteer 
organization that advocates for the best interests of children 
in abuse, neglect and private guardianship cases within the 
Juvenile Court system. Visit our site for a complete 
Mandated Reporting toolkit!
630-232-4484 / www.casakanecounty.org

Kane County Regional Office 
of Education (ROE) 
The ROE advocates for education, provide leadership, perform 
regulatory functions, and coordinate state and local services for 
educators, school districts, and the community while supporting 
educational programs in nine districts of Kane County.
630-232-5963 / www.kaneroe.org

KANE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
Public safety in Kane County is everyone’s responsibility. We rely 
on our community to aid us in watching over own and protecting 
victims from harm. Mandated reporting is essential for our most 
vulnerable victims: the children.
630-361-4696 / www.kanesheriff.com

KANE COUNTY STATE’S 
ATTORNEY’S OFFICE (SAO)
The highest priority of a State’s Attorney is the safety of our 
community.  The Kane County State’s Attorney’s Office strives 
to ensure that victims of crime are protected and given a voice 
while the perpetrators are held accountable for their actions.
630-232-3500 / saopublic.co.kane.il.us

If you believe a child is in immediate danger that could result in death 
or serious harm, call 911 first.

Any person who knowingly transmits a false report to the Department commits 
the offense of disorderly conduct under subsection (a)(7) of Section 26-1 of the 
Criminal Code of 2012. A violation of this provision is a Class 4 felony.

SUSPECT IT? 

REPORT IT!
You may save a life.

IT IS IMPORTANT FOR 
EVERY PERSON TO:

      TAKE CHILD ABUSE 
      AND NEGLECT SERIOUSLY

      BE ABLE TO RECOGNIZE IT

      KNOW WHAT TO DO NEXT

If you have any reason to believe a 
child is being abused or neglected, 
report it online: https://dcfsonline
reporting.dcfs.illinois.gov/Reporting/
ReportingMain or call the child abuse 
hotline at:

1-800-25-ABUSE
			         (22873)

WORKING TOGETHER KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE


